
 

CMA CGM updates PSS for US East Coast and Gulf routes 

August 21, 2024 

 

CMA CGM informs its customers of the following Peak Season Surcharge (PSS04) update: 

Effective 16 August 2024 (gate-in date) until further notice, a PSS of US$1,000 per unit will be applied 

to all cargo types originating from the Indian Subcontinent, Middle East Gulf, Red Sea, and Egypt, 

destined for the US East Coast and US Gulf. 
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